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To the Members of the California State Assembly: 

I am returning Assembly Bill 1147 without my signature. 

This bill adds new and modified reporting at the local and regional levels on 
compatibility of land use and transportation planning with greenhouse gas 
reduction goals and a proposal for a pilot program to create a network of 
bicycle highways. 

Although the bill seeks to improve transparency to the Sustainable Community 
Strategies process, it does not require or incentivize regional and local 
governments to make land use decisions that change development and 
transportation patterns. 

While I share the author's goal to align policies and promote the use of active 
transportation modes such as walking and biking, the bill is not necessary 
because state agencies are already collaborating on these policies and 
updating local requirements. 

I proposed $7.6 billion to make key investments in a wide variety of critically 
necessary projects including high speed rail, transit connectivity projects in 
advance of the 2028 Los Angeles Olympics, active transportation, and a variety 
of other rail system improvements. Not only will these projects improve safety 
and access for bicyclists and pedestrians, they will significantly reduce 
greenhouse gas emissions and are key to meeting our state's climate objectives. 
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I look forward to re-engaging with the Legislature to finalize and pass a 
comprehensive transportation package early next year. 


